
Information about the BLI Committee is available at: www.cityofevanston.org. Questions can be directed to 

Paulina Albazi at 847-866-2950. 
 
The City of Evanston is committed to making all public meetings accessible to persons with disabilities. Any 
citizen needing mobility or communications access assistance should contact the Facilities Management Office at 
847-866-2916 (Voice) or 847-448-8064 (TYY). 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 
 

BOARD OF LOCAL IMPROVEMENTS 
 

Thursday March 3, 2022 
Lorraine H. Morton Civic Center, 2100 Ridge Avenue 

Parasol Room, 4900 
 
 

Special Assessment Alley Paving Projects 
 
North of Grant St., East of Hastings Ave.: S.A. No. 1527 – 6:00 P.M. 

 
 

AGENDA  

 
I. Background on the special assessment alley paving process 

II. Review of assessment method and costs 

III. Explanation of the legal and financial aspects of assessments 

IV. Review of construction details 

V. Next steps 

VI. Review of detailed engineering plans 

VII. Question and answer 

VIII. Board Vote 

IX. Adjournment 

 
If you should have questions, please contact Chris Venatta, PE, Senior Project Manager at 

cvenatta@cityofevanton.org or (847)448-8129. 
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